
MATT MALLINSON FOR 

INDEPENDENCE SCHOOL BOARD 

                                                                                        

3118 North River Blvd. 

Sugar Creek, MO 64050 

 

 
Dear Friends, 

  
     As a quick reminder, I was appointed to the Independence School Board upon the death of 
Dr. Robert Clothier.  The following year I was elected to a six year term.  As Alise Martiny has 
indicated, during my time serving on the Independence Board of Education I have been very 
aggressive on encouraging Union employment in our district.  Abraham Mallinson Elementary 
School was completed ahead of schedule, under budget and in my opinion, a superior finished 
product.  Some of you are aware of my efforts as the Mayor of Sugar Creek working on the 40 
mile trail (sidewalk) to be constructed from Wayne City Landing in Sugar Creek to Gardner 
Kansas, the hopeful construction of a grocery store complex, and our Solar Project (up to 17 
megawatt production).  All these projects are beneficial to Unions and are interrelated.  I am 
running for re-election for the Independence School Board on April 5th. 2016.  I am requesting 
your support, both monetarily and as endorsement so I may continue to serve the 
Independence School district and help the Unions stay strong.  
  
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Matt Mallinson 
3118 N. River Blvd. 
Sugar Creek, Missouri, 64050 
816-590-7979 
Kathy Mallinson, Treasurer. 
 

tel:816-590-7979

